
What is going on with the Skateboard Park?   

The skateboard park will have to removed because the City can no longer maintain the facility 

in a safe condition for use.  The manufacturer has gone out of business and parts are no longer 

available.  Additionally, the substructure is also failing. Unfortunately, the removal of the 

existing skateboard features is what we need to do to keep park users safe.  

What happens next?  

After the demolition, The Mayor and City Council would like to see the remaining skateboard 

park repair funds used to place two small new skateboard modular surface units at the site as a 

small interim place for skateboarders to enjoy until …… 

Next Steps?  

The City is in the process of future planning for the city parks and future park projects.  The City 

would like to know what you would like to see in the city park system.  The Mayor and Council 

are in support of reconstructing a bit bigger and better.  Once the Park planning step is 

completed the City will be looking for funding to reconstruct the skateboard park.  This could 

take several of years to complete the planning, funding, budgeting, designing and construction. 

The City staff, Mayor and Council feel that the skateboard park was a big success in Black 

Diamond and have enjoyed seeing the large number of kids and adults enjoy the fun rolling 

around out there.  Thank you Skateboarders!   

 


